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Dear Parents and Carers, 

You may already be aware that Relationships and Sex Education (RSE), along with Health 

Education, now forms part of the National Curriculum as of September 2020. As part of our 

school’s wider Personal, Social and Health Education programme, your child will be receiving 

lessons on relationships, sexual health, and personal safety. 

Schools are required to consult with parents when developing and reviewing their policies for 

Relationships Education and RSE, which will inform schools’ decisions on when and how certain 

content is covered. Attached you will find our new RSE policy and in Appendix 1 you will see the 

curriculum content per year group. The resources we use to deliver these lessons are all age-

appropriate recommendations from the PSHE association. 

The purpose of the upcoming curriculum is to provide knowledge and understanding of safe and 

healthy relationships based on respect. This is to encourage the development of safe and healthy 

relationships throughout life. The subject is designed to help children from all backgrounds build 

positive and safe relationships, and to thrive in modern Britain. 

You do have a right to withdraw your child from sex education delivered as part of RSE in 

secondary schools which, unless there are exceptional circumstances, will be granted up to three 

terms before your child turns 16. At this point, if the child themselves wishes to receive sex 

education rather than be withdrawn, the school would make arrangements for this to happen in 

one of the three terms before the child turns 16 - the legal age of sexual consent. 

There is no right to withdraw from Relationships Education at secondary level and we believe the 

content of these subjects – such as family, friendship, safety (including online safety) – are 

important for all children to be taught. However, we are confident you will share our enthusiasm 

for the successful implementation of the new PSHE curriculum, which we feel will benefit all our 

students. You will find all the information you need, alongside details of parental withdrawal form 

in the attached policy. As the PSHE programme will commence on Wednesday 15th September 

2021, please inform school if you wish to withdraw your child in line with the RSE policy before 

Friday 10th September 2021. 

You are welcome to contact me as Director of SMSC to discuss the programme content further. I 

will also be available 4pm-5pm on 8th September 2021 in school, should you wish to book an 

appointment to meet with me in person and look at some of the materials that will be taught. 

n.moffat@lhs.aspireplus.org.uk 
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Please let me know if you have any feedback on our RSE policy and contact the safeguarding 

team if there are any current sensitive issues for your child that will need further discussion and 

planning for. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs N. Moffat 

Associate Assistant Headteacher 

 

 

Parent PSHE/RSE feedback 

Year group of your child (please tick):  7            8                  9                       10  11   

Please tick a box on each line to show how much you agree or disagree with each 
statement 

Strongly 
agree 

Agree Disagree Strongly 
disagree 

I am aware of the topics covered by PSHE sessions at LHS     

I think PSHE education is an important part of the school curriculum     

PSHE topics taught in school can make a real difference to young people’s lives.      

I understand and agree with the content of LHS’s RSE policy     

I feel happy to talk with my child about growing up, sex and relationships     

I feel confident that I can talk with my child about issues that affect them 
around relationships and sex.  

    

Has your child ever talked to you about something they learnt at school to do with growing up, sex and relationships? 

Would you like more support to help you talk to your child about sex and relationships issues at home? 

 

Do you have any feedback regarding the statements above or regarding RSE delivery? 

 

Name: (optional)                                                                                                           Parent of: 

 


